McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: Adam Rankin <AGRankin@hollandhart.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 9, 2018 9:31 AM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Case 16128 and Case 16129

Mike,

Percussion has located the last take point in the South Boyd 13H (100 feet FNL) and the first and last take points in the
South Boyd 18H (100 FSL and 100 FNL) in order to access reserves that would otherwise go unrecovered in each spacing
unit. Percussion will ensure that the first and last take points for all wells in the W/2 E/2 of Section 27 will be at
consistent locations.

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD [mailto:Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us]
Sent: Tuesday, May 8, 2018 2:58 PM

To: Adam Rankin <AGRankin@hollandhart.com>

Subject: Case 16128 and Case 16129

Adam:
why is Percussion requesting the NSL portion of the application?

Mike

Michael McMillan

1220 South St. Francis

Santa Fe, New Mexico
505-476-3448
Michael.mcmillan@state.nm.us




